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ATTENT ION WARR IORS
The Monthly SRP-MIC Veterans Newsletter! 

Veterans Representative's Thoughts 
by Sierra Malin

Hello! I would like to take this time to introduce myself,  My
name is Sierra and I am new the Veteran's Representative
Assistant, I am excited to be here working along side Troy and
Amanda. My vision and goal is to implement more ways to honor
our Community Veterans.  I hope to speak with you soon. Stay
safe and stay healthy. 

Go ñeid sondal - Kwnthemee Kuu'aavk! 

facebook.com/srpmicvets https;//twitter.com/MicSrp

February
Holidays

Four Chaplains Day

USO Birthday

____________




Thursday, February 3rd

Friday, February 4th

Valentines Day
Monday, February 14___________

National Salute to

Veteran Patients
February 14-18_________

Coast Guard Reserve

Birthday
Saturday, February 19__________

National Heart Month

For more information or to join our
group (SRPMIC Warriors)

 please contact 
The Veteran Representatives

at (480)362-7884
or

veteranservices@srpmic-nsn.gov

We are looking for Purple Heart Recipients.
If you or a family member are a Purple

Heart Recipient, please contact
us at (480)362-7884 

For more information visit:
www.archives.gov/personnel-records-center

https://www.hrc.army.mil/content/Purple%20Heart
https://www.archives.gov/veterans




____________

http://www.archives.gov/personnel-records-center
https://www.hrc.army.mil/content/Purple%20Heart
https://www.archives.gov/veterans
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Veterans Healing Ceremony
Phoenix VA Health Care System, Building 31, Room 1016

This ceremony is for veterans needing additional support using Native
American Ceremonial healing. This service is approximately one hour and is

open to all Veterans

For more information or transportation please contact us at (480)-362-7884

February is awareness month
for heart health. We encourage

SRPMIC veterans to make
healthy choices and be

proactive about discussing
heart health with your

physicians. 

If you have concerns regarding your heart health, please
contact the Salt River Clinic at (480)-946-9066

Or Northeast Phoenix VA Clinic at (480)-579-2290


